# Bunny Bunch Daycare Newsletter May 2014

### Important Bunny Bunch News!

- Thank you to everyone who brought in wonderful treats for our Easter party! All the children had so much fun visiting the Easter Bunny, making crafts, and eating snacks!
- · Gymnastics is every Thursday morning!
- There will be Movin' and Groovin' May 7<sup>th</sup> and May 21<sup>st</sup>
- Just a reminder that book orders are due Monday, May 19<sup>th</sup>
- We are proud to be participating in the Trike-A-Thon which will be taking place on Friday, May 2<sup>nd</sup>; we are very excited and hope to raise money to help out this wonderful cause.
- With the warm sunny days ahead, we will
  be going outside frequently. We are
  asking that each family bring in a bottle
  of sunscreen that will be used for all the
  children. If your child has sensitive skin
  and needs to avoid a particular brand of
  sunscreen, please let us know. We also ask
  that your child brings/wears a pair of
  sneakers for playing outside. Thank you!!
- The daycare will be closed on Monday, May 26<sup>th</sup> for Memorial Day!
- We are enrolling for our summer camp program for school age children! Please see the office if you are interested!

## Happy Birthday!

We would like to wish Hunter a very happy 1st birthday, Joey Jr. a very happy 4th birthday, Peter a very happy 3rd birthday, Mason D a very happy 3rd birthday, Cecilia a very happy 3rd birthday, and Miss Colleen a very happy birthday. Have a perfect day!!

## Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Theresa! Miss Theresa has been with us at the Blvd location for many years! She works in our kitchen and in our classrooms! You will always see Miss Theresa wearing a bright, pretty smile! Miss Theresa is known for being so caring, kind, and energetic! The children and staff love her and always want Miss Theresa around them! The staff love having her help and we appreciate her every day! She knows how to keep the center running smoothly and make everyone laugh! It is so nice to have someone as reliable and hard working as Miss Theresa. Keep up the great, hard work that you always do! Congratulations Miss Theresa, we love you!!!

#### Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infant: Chase

Toddler: Lily

Pre-K 3: Casimir

Pre-K 4: Gianna

# Infant Room News!!

"Healthy food and Nutrition" is the theme this month in the infant room! The infants will be busy learning all about healthy foods, such as fruits and vegetables! The stories and songs this month will focus on good nutrition. The fun crafts will have the infants getting messy as they play with Jell-O and finger paint with pudding! The infants will also be working hard as they create a special present for their fantastic mothers for Mother's Day! Miss Ann Marie and the babies will also continue to work on making spring crafts such as butterflies! What an exciting and enjoyable month for these little cuties!

化化化化化化化化

KKKKKKK

W



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Chase! Chase has learned so much since he started at Bunny Bunch. He's well on his way to crawling! When you go into the infant room, Chase's handsome, big smile is the first thing you'll see! Chase loves singing songs, and reading books. Chase is so sweet and has such a heartwarming smile, that everyone loves! He loves playing on his tummy with his friends. Chase is such a snuggle bug and everyone adores holding him! Chase is starting to discover his voice a lot more. Chase is always telling us a lot of stories! He is such a playful little boy who loves playing with all of the toys! Congratulations Chase, we love you!!!

# Toddler Room News!!

"Hooray for May" is the theme in the toddler room this month! They will start this fun by learning all about "Flowers." Miss Emily and the toddlers will be making fun flower crafts such as coffee filter flowers, sunflowers, and they will even plant their own flowers! The second week, "Transportation," will have the tots learning about different types of transportation! They will be making a truck out of familiar shapes! During our third week, "Music," our toddlers will become musicians as they make their own instruments such as maracas, drums, guitars, and even tambourines! Next, the children will learn about "Healthy Foods!" The tots will be painting with the different foods, making a food pyramid, and planting their very own tomato plant! They will also be working on making presents for their wonderful mothers for mother's day! What an exciting month ahead!

W

10

10

W

M

10

W

W



Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Lily! Lily is such an adorable little girl who is so fashionable. Lily loves to read books, sing songs, and play with farm animals! Lily is a very polite girl and is always making sure her friends are having a great time. Lily always makes sure she is helpful and uses her listening ears! She is really good with her shapes, colors, and numbers. Lily is a very pretty and lovable girl. Since her start at Bunny Bunch she has become a social butterfly! Lily comes to school every day with a huge smile on her face! Her smile is so contagious. Congratulations Lily, we love you!!!

## Pre K-3 Room News!!

"Horray for May" is the theme this month in the Pre-K 3 room! The children will start off the month with "Nursery Rhyme Time" which will keep the children busy learning, singing and acting out the nursery ryhmes such as "Little Miss Muffet" and "Humpty Dumpty." The next week, "Flowers" will be a fun one for these little cuties! They will learn all about flowers and even plant their own sunflowers! "Favorite Stories" is the theme for our following week and the children are going to absolutely love it as they read classic stories that have been read through generations, such as "The Three Little Pigs." The crafts and activities that go with these stories will help children bring character to life while learning to appreciate children's literature! Miss Colleen will also be working hard with her class on their mother's day present for their wonderful mothers!

KKKKKK

20

W

N N N N



Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Casimir! Casimir is such an adorable little guy with a huge charming smile. Casimir is such a smart child he is always willing to share his toys! His favorite things to play with are the trains and legos! Casimir is starting to recognize and spell his own name! Casimir is very creative and is always trying to do something artistic! We can tell that Casimir is going to be a great athlete with all his jumping and running he does! Casimir is a silly boy who loves to use his imagination while playing with friends! We are very happy to have this cutie in our classroom! Congratulations Casimir, we love you!!!

# Pre-K 4 Room News!!

"Moving Forward" is the theme for the month in the Pre-K 4 room! The Pre-K 4 class will start with the theme of "Butterflies" they will be learning about butterflies along with doing special crafts, like making their own butterflies! They will also be doing a special Mother's Day present to celebrate their wonderful mothers!! The Pre-K 4 children will continue the month with the theme of "Transportation" they will learn special ways to travel and enjoy making a special little traffic snack that will stop them in their tracks! Miss Amy and her class will also be preparing for Graduation as they focus on "Moving Up." They will be perfecting their songs and poems that will be performed at graduation. The students will end their month with the theme "Kindergarten Here we come!" During this time, the Pre-K 4 students will be creating their memory books to remember the priceless memories at Bunny Bunch!

我我我我我我我我我我

W

W



Congratulations to our Pre K 4 Star of the Month, Gianna! Gianna is a beautiful, smart girl. She always has a smile on her face. She loves making sure her friends are having a great time in school! Gianna loves to play pretend in the doll house, and she loves dressing up! Gianna is very creative and loves using her imagination! Gianna is super excited that she is going to be a big sister in June! She is a great listener, and loves to learn. Gianna has grown so much since she started with us! She can even write her own name perfectly, count to 20, and recognize her letters! Congratulations Gianna, we love you!!!



\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Hopping out of April



米米米米